
Jesus the Lord of the Storm
Jesus said to his disciples: "Why is it that you are so
frightened? How is it that you have no faith?" Over the
past few years the Church has been going through a fierce
storm. It has been a time of anxiety and worry for many. It
has also been a time of deep hurt and anger for others. And
there seems to be no end to it. The word of Jesus today is
very timely for us. Even though the storm is real, and we
have to face the reality of it with all its implications, we have
to remember that Christ is with us and he will bring calm
again. However, this does not mean that we do nothing but
wait. We have a real responsibility to work for that calm by
the ways we love one another in our homes and in our
community. This will take a lot of generosity with our time
and our talents in building marriage and family life to their
fullest and it will take a new commitment to building
ourselves as a community of faith and hope.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

12th Sunday of the Year
Greenlough Parish Mass Times: 21st - 27th June

Monday 21st - Thursday 24th June: 9.00am 
Eucharistic Adoration: Thursday: 9.15am - 6.00pm

Friday 25th June: 7.30pm

Saturday 26th June: 10.00am Mass

Saturday 26th: 7.30pm Vigil
Sunday 27th: 9.00am & 11.00am

Mass Intentions this Week
Monday 21st June at 9.00am

Anniversary Mass for Mick Graham, RIP

Tuesday 22nd June at 9.00am
Anniversary Mass for John McLaughlin, RIP

Friday 25th June at 7.30pm
Mass Intention for Sarah O’Donnell, RIP

NUMBERS IN CHURCH RESTRICTED TO 90
www.greenloughparish.com/web-cam/

www.churchmedia.tv/camera/st-oliver-plunketts

Clonard Online Solemn Novena
Continues until Thursday 24th June
7.00am, 9.30am, 6.15pm & 8.00pm

Watch live on: 
www.clonard.com/web-cam

FAN THE FLAME MASS
Bishop McKeown will celebrate the Annual

Fan the Flame Mass for Year 7 Class
Pupils on Monday 21st June at 11.00am

via St Eugene’s Cathedral webcam:
www.steugenescathedral.com/webcam



PRAYER FOCUS
Give us an unfailing respect for your name.

How can you show respect for the name of Jesus.

Think of some groups who are helping people
who are suffering from natural disaster. 

How could you help them this week? 

Greenlough Collections 13th June: Weekly £882.40;
Peter’s Pence: £367.50; Dioc Admin: £10.50;

B/Fund: £55.00. Thank you very much for your generosity.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Lavey Mass Times: 21st - 27th June 
Monday: 9.15am & Wednesday: 9.15am

Thursday: 9.15am & Friday: 9.15am 
Adoration on Friday: 9.30am - 5.00pm

Saturday 26th June: Vigil 7.00pm
Sunday 27th June: 9.00am & 11.00am

Numbers in Church Restricted to 60
www.churchmedia.tv/camera/church-of-our-lady-of-mercy

Confirmation 2021
Congratulations to our Young Parishioners who

received the Sacrament of Confirmation on Saturday.
Thanks to their Parents, Mr Meehan (Principal), Miss
Monica Maguire (P7 Teacher) & all those involved in
preparing our young people. Thanks to those who
provided the beautiful music and to all those who
helped in the Church during the ceremony. Thanks also
to those who helped clean the Church afterwards. 
We wish all our young people well in their new schools.

GREENLOUGH PARISH OFFICE
Please note the Parish Office 

will be closed this Tuesday 22nd June.

Website: www.greenlough.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sunday 
12 Noon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

Face Coverings/Sanitising/Social Distancing
We would ask all adults and children aged 14 and over to
please wear a face covering at Masses and other Liturgical
Celebrations, i.e., Funerals, Baptisms, Confirmations,
Weddings (unless they are exempt from wearing mandatory
face coverings). 

Names and contact details are also required
in advance for anyone over 16 years
attending the above events.

Please also continue to observe social distancing both
inside and outside the Church and to use the hand sanitiser
on entering and leaving the Church. 

Thank you for your continued co-operation.

PARISH NEWSLETTER. Please have all
Notices & Anniversaries for the newsletter

in by 1.00pm on Wednesday.
Tel: 2582 1190 or Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com 

THE NET he June edition is now available online:
https://www.derrydiocese.org/images/the-

net/the-net-june-2021.pdf
It features a wide variety of news, interesting
and inspiring interviews, articles & photo
from parishes across the diocese. 

FATHER’S DAY2021
We wish all our Fathers a very happy
Father’s Day. May you have a special
day and great blessings on you and
your families. 
We also remember our Fathers who
have gone before us in faith &
continue to watch over us with love.


